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WHAT’S HAPPENING 
A column used to promote non-profit community events as well as a bonus promo for our advertisers. 

If you wish to have your non-profit event listed please contact the Town Office. 

March 6 World Day of Prayer, EOL, 2pm 

March 14 St. Patrick’s Tea & Bake Sale, St. Joseph’s Church Basement, 2pm 

March 17 ST. PATRICK’S DAY 

March 17 St. Patrick’s Day Stew Supper, Eatonia Community Hall, 5pm 

March 24 Sun West Public Meeting, Eaton School Library, 7pm 

April 4 Annual Spring Home Based Business & Crafts Sale, Eatonia Community Hall, 11 - 4pm 

April 6 School Community Council AGM, Eaton School Library, 6:30pm 

April 10 GOOD FRIDAY 

April 11 454 Dance Co Recital, Eaton School, 4pm 

April 11 Mantario Lion’s Fish Fry, Eyre Park, 5pm 

April 12 EASTER SUNDAY 

April 18 Sportsman Dinner, Eatonia Community Hall, 5:30pm 

May 7 SCC Spring Bingo, Eaton School, 6:30pm 

May 23 Community Wide Garage Sale, TBD 

June 21 Mantario Lion’s Rib Fest, Eyre Park, 5pm 

July 31 – Aug 2 Eatonia Centennial Celebrations 

August 1 Centennial Raffle – Dean Francis Painting, Eatonia Memorial Arena, 6:30pm, Purchase tickets at Town Office 

October 25 Eatonia Fowl Supper, Eatonia Community Hall 

COUNCIL’S MESSAGE 
 

March is here and the days are finally starting to get noticeably longer. It was a short month 

one with holidays for many. 
 

Over the past couple of years, many defibrillators have been purchased within town, some 

by the local businesses which house them. Please note their locations at the Co-op service 

station and grocery store, Arena/Pool (relocated seasonally), Prairie Centre Credit Union 

lobby, E.O.L., Somerville Farms, the community hall, and one of the fire trucks. The only 

location that is accessible 24/7 is at the Prairie Centre Credit Union. 
 

March is budget time for town council and we will determine what property taxes will look 

like for 2020. 
 

In order to maintain a strong and effective recycling program, we need your cooperation. 

Any items listed as acceptable can go in the blue recycle cart and any remaining items go in 

the garbage or an alternative recycling facility, e.g. light bulbs and metal parts. 

Contaminated recycle loads may result in additional fees being charged back to the 

municipality. Visit www.eatonia.ca for more information on what can and cannot be put in 

the blue recycle carts. Thanking you in advance for your cooperation. 
 

Yours truly,  

Town Council 

MARCH 2020 

TOWN OFFICE HOURS 

Monday to Friday 

9:00am – 12:00pm 

1:00pm – 5:00pm 

Closed Weekends & Stat Holidays 

NUISANCE GROUND HOURS 

Monday, Wednesday, Friday  

1:00pm – 6:00pm 

Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday  

9:00am – 12:00pm 
 

Closed Sundays & Stat Holidays 

http://www.eatonia.ca/
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PET LICENSES 
 

 If you have not renewed your pet license, 

please do so as soon as possible. 

 

 Please remember to bring the license number 

when you come in to renew. 
 

Spayed or Neutered $15.00/each 

Not Spayed or Neutered $20.00/each 

  
BUSINESS LICENSES 

 

The Town Office has mailed out notices. 
 

Please make your payment as soon as possible. 
 

  
EATONIA NEWS BULLETIN 

Published by the Town of Eatonia 

Rates: 
Regular Classifies (5-6 Lines) 

Paid in advance RATE $12 OTHERWISE $21 

Box classified ads $21 
 

1/8 Page Ad $19 

1/4 Page Ad $37 

1/2 Page Ad $58 

Full Page Ad $105
 

Non-Profit Organizations 
1/4 Page Ad $20 

1/2 Page Ad $28 

Full Page Ad  $51 
 

GST is not included in above pricing 
 

PH: 306-967-2251 Fax: 306-967-2267 

Email: newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net 
 

**DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS IS THE  

22ND OF EACH MONTH** 

 

 GARBAGE PICK-UP 
  

Please have your bin out on the street  

by 7:00 a.m. 
 

Monday, March 2nd           

Monday, March 16th 

Monday, March 30th  

 
 

RECYCLING PICK-UP 
 

Please have your bin out on the street  
by 7:00 a.m. 

 

Thursday, March 12th        
Thursday, March 26th 

 
 
 

CONDITIONS OF ADVERTISING ACCEPTANCE 

INCLUDING DISPLAY 

All advertising is subject to publisher’s approval. 

Proofs of the advertisement will be sent out to all 

advertisers prior to printing. Any errors thereafter we 

will not accept responsibility for. We ask that all ads 

are submitted in a timely manner to allow enough 

time to process the proofs. 

PLEASE READ YOUR AD 

 

TAXES 
 

The Town is offering tax discounts for 

prepayment of 2020 taxes. The following 

discounts will be applied to Municipal tax 

payments made during that month: 
 

March – 4% 

April – 3% 

May – 2% 

June – 1% 
 

If you have any questions feel free to  

call the office 
 

 

EFFECTIVE JANUARY 1, 2020 
 

There has been a rate increase to water and sewer. 
You will notice this increase on your next utility bill 

which will be mailed out on March 2, 2020. 
 

For residential, 
 The rate increases are as follows (per billing): 

Minimum Water Fee $96.00 
Overage Rate $8.90/1000 gallons 

Sewer Fee $21.30 

mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
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The EATONIA BAND ASSOCIATION 

will be doing its annual Spring 

Fundraiser again this year! 

 
We will once again be selling a variety of 

flowers, herbs, veggies, strawberry baskets, 

and succulents! 

If you have ordered from us in the past you will 

be contacted in early April to place your order. 

If you haven’t ordered from us in the past but 

would like to place an order, please contact 

Yvette Schuh at 306-460-9799, or any member 

of the Eatonia Band Association. 

 
Plants are scheduled to arrive on May 5, in 

time for Mother’s Day. 

More details to follow in next month’s 

newsletter. 

 

COMMUNITY CALENDARS 
 

To pick up your 

community calendar, 

please stop by the Eatonia 

Town Office or contact  

Kevin Butt @ 306-460-7326 

 
 

Thank you, 

Mantario Lions Club 
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Somerville Digital Sign 
Somerville Digital Sign is a unique advertising digital 

sign to advertise your business needs, community 

events, birthdays, baby announcements, 

anniversaries, engagements, hockey games, reunions 

and employment postings. 

Commercial spots are 10 seconds long, minimum of 

288 reps/24 hours a day, 7 days a week.   

Creative designs by our Digital Sign Animator are 

available upon request. 

Cost:  $60 a week Commercial/Business Promotions 

 $25 a week Community Events & 

Announcements 

*Taxes not included in prices *Prices subject to change 

Creative designs for an animated commercial or a 

static commercial can be discussed at time of booking. 

Please call our Digital Sign Coordinator Gwen Britton 

at 780-242-4936 if you have any questions or if you 

would like to discuss your options. 

 

 
 

Eatonia Health Center 
IS PLEASED TO OFFER THE FOLLOWING MEDICAL SERVICES 

 

Physician Services: Tuesday 

Nurse Practitioner Services: Wednesday 
 

Lab Collection Services Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday 
 

Home Care Services Monday – Friday  

(After hours call 306-463-4944 and leave a message) 
 

Foot Care and Wellness Program 
 

Meals on Wheels 
 

Visiting Professional Services are available for Dietician, Public 

Health Nursing, Occupational Therapy, Speech Pathology, Mental 

Health and Addictions. 
 

Reception Hours are 

Monday 8:00-12:30 

Tuesday 8:00- 3:30 

Wednesday 8:00-4:30 

Thursday 8:00-2:30 

*Reception hours have changed* 
 

Services subject to change, please call reception to book all 

appointments at 306-967-2591. 
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The Town of Eatonia is looking for someone to 
clean the Town Office at 202 Main Street. 

 

Duties will include but are not limited to general 
office cleaning duties such as vacuuming, dusting, 

washing floors, etc. 
Cleaning supplies will be provided. 

Cleaning will be required minimum once per week 
(Wednesday evenings) or more as required. 

Please state expected wage. 
 

For more information, contact the Town Office at 
306-967-2251. 

 

Drop off resume or written offer by 
4:00pm on April 13, 2020 to: 

 

Town of Eatonia 
202 Main Street 

Box 237 
Eatonia, SK 

S0L 0Y0 
Email: eatonia@sasktel.net 

Fax: 306-967-2267 

TOWN OF EATONIA AWARD 

SPONSORED BY THE TOWN OF 

EATONIA 

In an effort to support and recognize the youth in 

our community, the Town of Eatonia is 

bestowing an award to a deserving student of 

Eaton School. 

This award will be given to an individual who has 

made an outstanding contribution to enhance 

the quality of life for the citizens of the Town. 

 

To be eligible, this student must meet the 

following criteria: 

1. Must currently attend grade 10, 11 

or 12 at Eaton High School 

2. Must have demonstrated various volunteer 

involvement throughout the community. 

3. Must demonstrate good work ethic, be in 

good academic standing and present an overall 

willingness to assist others. 

 

The successful nominee will be 

given an award of $200 which will 

be presented at Color Night 2020. 
 

To nominate an individual or 

individuals, forms can be picked up at 

the town office 
 

 
 

Deadline for nominations is April 30, 2020 
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Thank-you to CNRL!!! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

On behalf of the CEN Fire Brigade I’d like to sincerely 

thank Canadian Natural Resources for donating $5000.00 

towards the purchase and upkeep of our Self Contained 

Breathing Apparatus units. 
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The Eatonia 

Campground 

Committee is looking 

for pie donations and 

volunteers for the 

Community 

Consignment Auction  

Saturday, April 4th 
 

  
 

If you are willing to 

donate a pie or 

volunteer please contact 
 

Debbie Adams at 306-967-2201  
or Darlene Olson at 306-967-2582 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

SAVE THE DATE! 

 

THE COMMUNITY WIDE GARAGE 

SALES ARE COMING UP ON 

MAY 23, 2020 
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EATONIA LIONS CLUB 

 
 

  JAN 

2020 
 
 

  FEB 

2020 

Mayan Riviera, Mexico – Don &                    
Catherine Punter 
 

$120 – Darlene Olson 
 

Dog Sledding Adventure in the 
Rockies – Andrew Schmidt 
$120 – Rob Hundeby 

Huseini Concrete 

In 2018, Huseini Concrete did the Town 

of Eatonia sidewalks. We are coming 

back to Eatonia beginning of April, 

weather permitting.  

We do sidewalks, driveways, paving 

stones, expose concrete and all your 

curbing.  

For all your concrete work needs 

please contact before April and we will 

give you a free estimate.  

Contact Fadil with Huseini Concrete  
at 306-681-3580. 
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                                                                T-Ball & Parent Pitch  
                                                          & Rec Ball     

 
                                                    Ages 4 & Up  

      
                                                      Deadline to Register is 

                                                                            March 20th 

MARCH REC NEWS ..…
…

.…
…

....................................... 

………………………….. 

The Eatonia Sportsman Dinner & Auction will be held on 

Saturday, April 18th. This year the guest speaker is “Kelly 

Chase”. If you are interested in sponsoring this event or 

donating an item for the live and silent auction please 

contact Janina at 306-460-7130. Thank you so much for all 

of your support in this event! 

 

 

 
Registration forms will be going out with the school, the 
deadline to register is March 20th. 
We are also looking for coaches and helpers. If you are 
interested in helping out, please add your information to 
the registration form. 

 

 

 

We tentatively have the Funspiel booked for March 27-28 

weekend. We are currently waiting to see how the 

Midgets do in provincials before we make the final 

decision. Please watch for more information coming out in 

the next couple weeks. 

 

 

 

Proceeds from the sales of Saskatchewan Lotteries 

products such as Lotto 6/49, Western 6/49, and Scratch & 

Win are placed in the Saskatchewan Lotteries Trust Fund. 

Grants from this fund are used to support more than 

12,000 sport, culture, recreation and community groups in 

the province. Community group in Eatonia receive funding 

from the Saskatchewan Lotteries Grant Program. 

 

 

 

Hard to believe the season is almost to an end. We wish all 

our players the best of luck with their league play offs. And 

also, the SW Rambler Midget team with their Provincial 

Rounds. 

 

 

 

………………………….. 

………………………….. 

………………………….. 

………………………….. 
The Rec Board would like to send a thank you to 

Canadian Natural Resource Limited for their donation of 

$5000. This donation will go towards our recreation 

facilities. 
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Eatonia Oasis Living 
Newsletter February 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A C T I V I T I E S / E V E N T S  T H I S  M O N T H :  

 

- M O R N I N G  E X E R C I S E S ,  B A K I N G ,  M A N I C U R E S ,  C R A F T S  W I T H  M A R I E ,  

B I N G O ,  C A R D S / G A M E S  

- T H E  K I N D E R G A R T E N  C L A S S  A L O N G  W I T H  T H E  G R A D E  3 & 4  S T U D E N T S  

C A M E  T O  E O L  T O  R E A D  T O  T H E  S T A F F  A N D  R E S I D E N T S !  L O V E  T O  S E E  

T H E  I N T E R A C T I O N  B E T W E E N  T H E  Y O U N G  A N D  O L D !  C O M E  B A C K  A G A I N  

A N Y  T I M E ! !  

- M A D E  C A B B A G E  R O L L S !  

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

T H A N K  Y O U  T O  E V E R Y O N E  W H O  P U R C H A S E D  A  3 1  T O T E  I N  O U R  

F U N D R A I S E R .   $ 7 5 0  W A S  R A I S E D  F O R  O U R  R E S I D E N T  S U P P O R T  

P R O G R A M !   T H A N K S  F O R  T H I N K I N G  O F  U S ,  D E N I S E  B R I T T O N !    

W E  A L S O  G O T  S O M E  I T E M S  T O  S T A R T  O F F  O U R  N E X T  R A F F L E — A N  

E A S T E R  B A S K E T ! !  I F  Y O U  W O U L D  L I K E  T O  D O N A T E  A N  I T E M  T O  T H I S ,  

P L E A S E  L E T  V I C K I  O R  C O R A  K N O W .  

Happy Birthday wishes to 

Emma Whitmarsh celebrating 

101 years! 
 

And thank you to the Auxiliary 

for hosting the Monthly 

Birthday Party! 

 

Resident Update:  We have 14 residents living at E.O.L. 
 

If you or a family member feel that you may need the services of our facility, now or 

in the future, talk to Cora at (306)967-2447 for more information.  We also offer 

Respite care which includes post-surgery recuperation. 

 

Ask us about the Personal Care Home Benefit and the EOL Resident Support Program! 

 

EXERCISES!! 
Monday Wednesday Friday 

10:00 

Thank you to Amanda 

Longmuir and Janina 

Evans who lead exercises 

along with Vicki Oomen! 

BINGO!! 

Thursday 

2:30 to 3:30 

Bring your quarters!! 

 

Thank you to our Volunteers: 

-Marie Smith and her helper, Janine Specht for doing crafts with the 

residents.  The Shamrocks are awesome! 

-Mel Steinkey and Darlene Olson for helping the Auxiliary at the 

Monthly Birthday party. 

-Neil Specht and Linda Radies for helping at the Bacon and Egg 

Brunch in December and January. 

 
 (If here is anyone who would like to volunteer their time to help out with an activity, serve 

afternoon or evening snack, drive residents to appointments or just come to visit, please 

call Vicki or Cora at (306)967-2447) 

 

Thank you to all the men and women who provide the church services at 

Eatonia Oasis Living.  Fulfilling the residents’ spiritual needs is an important 

part of their care, and everyone at E.O.L. appreciates you very much.  Our 

services are Wednesday afternoons at 2:30 if anyone would like to join us.         

 

CARDS/GAMES 

TUESDAY 

2:00 to 3:30 

Everyone  

Welcome!! 

Thank you to everyone who has made 
a contribution of any kind to our 
facility.  We appreciate it from the 
bottom of our hearts!!                                                   
 

The Eatonia District Health Care Foundation provides the Handivan for the residents 
of E.O.L.  whether it be for appointments, trips to go sight-seeing or 
shopping…Thank you for this!   
 
If there is anyone who would like information on the trips that are planned, contact 
Vicki at 967-2447.  You are more than welcome to join us! 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

 

EOL PUB NIGHT 

FEBRUARY 28TH 

3:00 TO 5:00 

EVERYONE WELCOME!! 

 

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER 

FRIDAY MARCH 6 

2:00 

EOL ACTIVITY ROOM 

 


